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Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met on July 7 at Park 
Place Restaurant with 9 members and 2 guests 
with Kim presiding. 
 

Alice was program chair.  Tarbell Patton from 
Nexteramd was the speaker and he told about 
that organization. 
 
They help independent physicians stay 
independent.  They do billing, collection and 
HR for physicians.  They also provide IT 
support.  The object being to let doctors do 
medicine and not do things they do not know. 
 They are associated with Memorial so can add 
abilities that size offers.   They hope to add 
dental in future. 
 

If you have items for the weekly newsletter 
send them to Dwight at 
dwight@dwightwatt.com 

If your email address is changing send Dwight 
your new address so you will keep getting the 

newsletter. 
 



 Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers 
dedicated to improving the world, one child 

and one community at a time. 

 


